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POSTING OF MATERIAL IN THE LIBRARY 
 

 

In affirming the principles defined in the Library Bill of Rights and upholding the constitutional 

rights of all, the Library’s Board of Trustees will not discriminate toward any group or individual 

in regard to the views or positions they hold and support. 

 

Display areas in the library are limited because of space constraints.  Library display areas will 

be utilized to promote library services, programs, and resources of the Ontario Public Library 

and the Friends of the Ontario Public Library.  In this way the Library shall maintain a consistent 

policy by including diversity in the materials that are selected for the library’s collections but 

will not infringe upon the rights of the individual by using its limited display resources to present 

the viewpoints of only a select number of groups or individuals. 

 

Space for public posting is currently available in the lobby of the Town Hall/Library Complex.  

All such postings are currently routed through the Town Clerk’s Office. 

 

 

 
 

 


